Dear Dr Timothy Horsburgh,
UK Engage is administering the General Meeting 2022 voting on behalf of the GPDF.
We have been told that some members may not have received or read the email of 27 October giving notice of the General Meeting on 18 November.
 Please let us know if you have received that email by emailing
gpdf@uk-engage.org  
The Notice of General Meeting can be viewed using the link below.
General Meeting Notice
Explanatory Memorandum
Yours sincerely
UK Engage
Phone: UK Engage on 0345 209 3770
Email: gpdf@uk-engage.org
 
This email has been sent on behalf of the GPDF.
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